
EXHIBIT G 

REAL ESTATE  
COMMITTEE UPDATE 

 
 
The Real Estate committee met and received information from Management with regard 
to a proposal made this week. 
 
A person came to our office and verbally made some offers on the building. He was 
referred to our broker. The six month broker contract expired and has been renewed. It is 
the broker’s responsibility to review offers and present them to the League. To present 
offers secured by a good faith deposit. At this time we are still a long way from 
discussing specifics with the full board. This is the only nibble that we have received 
since our last meeting.  
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